
  

 
 
 Lord’s Day Eucharist:         

 

Saturday  5 pm 
Sunday    9 am 

        11 am 
 

Good News Reflection - God is coming to your rescue! 

 

In this Sunday's Gospel reading, God promises to secure the rights of his faithful ones who seek his justice. When we're 

abused, neglected, rejected, abandoned, or falsely accused, God comes to our rescue. And speedily, he says! What? He's not 

helping you fast enough? Is he breaking his promise with you? 

 

Although God often seems way too slow, whether it takes months or years (and it often does) before your problem gets 

resolved, Jesus is in fact at your side immediately delivering you from evil, in the very moment you begin to cry out to him. 

The real question is not "Where is Jesus?" nor "Why doesn't he care enough to help me sooner?" The question that matters -- 

for the healing of our souls -- is stated in the last sentence of this Gospel passage: As he's arriving to help us, do we greet him 

with faith? Or is fear spinning our minds in such turmoil that we don't see him as he stands right next to us offering a helping 

hand? 

 

If we're not living by faith, we inadvertently expand our problems. Are you feeling miserable after calling upon God for help? 

Look! Jesus is at your side begging for your trust. Are you feeling frustrated because God is not removing the obstacles you're 

facing? Look! Jesus wants you to follow him in a direction that's different than where you think you should go. 

We all have adversaries. Jesus is wielding his sword of truth against the spirits of darkness who are working against you; he is 

driving them away. But if we reject the truth he wields, his sword is of no help to us. 

 

What about the troublemakers who continually annoy you? When our eyes are on them instead of on Jesus, we miss the 

healing embrace that he's offering to us as vindication. 

 

When we live by faith, we experience God's vindication every day, even while injustices continue. We experience it in our 

hearts as we receive his peace and his patience and his endurance. 

 

Questions for Personal Reflection: 

What injustices are frustrating you today? What evil is being done against you? What will you do right now to be a faith-filled 

follower of Christ? What action will you take to conquer your fears and choose to give God your trust? 
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Mission: St. Mary’s, 
Tribune – Sat. 7 pm 
 

Reconciliation:  Fri. 11: 30 – 12:00   

          Sat. 4:00 – 4:40 

 

 

 

Welcome Visitors & New Parish Members!   
Our Parish family warmly welcomes new members. Please fill out a new parishioner form at your earliest convenience. 

The forms are located on the table in the foyer! As well, if any parishioners have changed information regarding their 

address, phone number, etc., please let the parish office know! 

October 19 & 20, 2019 – 29th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
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Wonderful News Sandy Bay!  Father Heinner Paucar OMI 

and three parishioners will be visiting our parish on October 

19 & 20.  Father will be speaking at all 3 Masses. 

Father gave a list of articles for those wishing to donate: for 

the elders & children toques, mitts, winter jackets, boots, 

socks towels & blankets.  For their weekly bingo useful 

household articles and food would be appreciated for prizes.  

Any extra garden produce would also be appreciated.  

Anyone wishing to make a financial donation can do so 

through St. Vincent de Paul Parish designated for Sandy 

Bay. A Powerpoint presentation will be held in Lower 

McKenna on Sunday Afternoon at 2 PM, and donations will 

be accepted until 4:30 PM.  As a parish we hope everyone 

will try their utmost to make Father and his parishioners very 

welcome. 
 

Youth Program Updates! In early Nov. we will launch 

a program which is an initiative of St. Vincent 

Parish and supported by St. Michael’s school. 

The gatherings will incorporate, sports, games, music, art, 

service, prayer and catechesis. The youth ministry office 

is currently working with a core of volunteers to establish 

the outlines and needed resources for those evenings. On 

Oct. 26th and 27th we will be presenting to the parish in 

person the details of the program and a list of the talents 

needed to minister well to our young people. Please 

pray! Pray for the wisdom of the organizers, the 

openness of the students and parents and the healing of 

lingering hurts in the community. 
 

Please plan to join us for 10 consecutive days of praying 

the Rosary on weeknights (no weekday 

Masses in the AM) from Oct. 21–30, 

beginning at 6:30PM followed by Mass  - 

except on Oct 29th - Rosary at 6PM & Mass at 6:30). 

The weekend Rosaries will be prayed prior to each Mass. 

If you would like to lead the Rosary at one of the weekend 

Masses please contact the office.  On Fri. October 25th, 

Adoration, with our new worship band, will follow Mass.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Reader Schedule for lectors at mass will be updated 

at the end of October. If you are interested in 

joining the schedule or are unable to continue 

reading please call Wendy at 306-861-3473 by no 

later than October 20th.  Thank you! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Faithful Departed Mass: All Soul’s Day is Saturday, 

November 2.  At the 5 PM Mass we will 

celebrate in remembrance of those that 

passed away in the last year, whose funerals 

were celebrated in our parish.  Letters have 

been sent out inviting family members to 

join us and to light a candle in memory of their loved one.   

Those of you who have lost family members in 2019 that are 

not from our parish will be invited to light a candle after the 

list of deceased parishioners has been read.  All are invited 

to stay for coffee and cookies following this celebration.  
 

 During the month of November you are invited to 

remember the faithful departed that 

are close to your heart by 

CLEARLY PRINTING their name 

on the provided sheets in the foyer.  

Ten names will be read at each 

weekend Mass in November. Please show consideration to 

others by only signing up once. This allows others a chance 

to have their loved one’s name read also. 
 

The Spiritual and Adult Faith Formation Committee is 

preparing Catholic Care Packages for young adults living 

away from home.  The packages will contain items to bolster 

a young person’s physical and spiritual needs such as a 

Rosary, a guide to Reconciliation, a list of Mass times in 

their area, basic toiletries and some treats like gum and 

candy.  Sign up sheets for a free care package will be in the 

church lobby from mid-September to early October. 

Upcoming Eucharistic Celebrations 
Mon. Oct. 21 7 PM Alice Kot  

Tues. Oct. 22 7  PM Aaron Fossenier+ 

Wed. Oct. 23 5 PM @St. Mary’s 

7 PM 

Parishioners of St. Mary’s 

Ken Milatz+ 

Thurs Oct. 24 7 PM Marlene Price 

Fri. Oct. 25 9:30 AM 

7  PM  

7:30 PM 

WSCH 

Thomas (Tuck) Tracey+ 

Adoration 

Sat. Oct. 26 10 AM   @ Tatagwa  

5 PM      @ SVDP 

7 PM      @ St. Mary’s 

Julia Mandziak+ 

John Winter+ 

Tony Matthews+ 

Sun. Oct. 27 9 AM 

11 AM 

Fran Ortman+ 

Readings for October 26 & 27 

Sirach 35.15-17,20-22      2 Timothy 4.6-8, 16-18 

Luke 18.9-14 

 

We want to celebrate your milestones!  

Send us the dates of milestone Birthdays or 

Anniversaries of either you or your loved 

ones, and we will announce the special 

occasion in our parish bulletin! 

We are a Scent-Free building. 
Our many chemically sensitive parishioners  

appreciate your thoughtfulness by not 

wearing perfume, aftershave, scented hand 

lotion, fragranced hair products, essential 

oils and/or scented products. 

CWL Rummage Sale & Tea Room Saturday 

October 26th/19 from 9 AM – 4 PM 

Upper McKenna Auditorium Drop off date is 

Friday October 25th from 12 PM – 6 PM 
Please see the poster with important info  

about which treasures you can part with  
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St. Mary’s CWL 60th Anniversary Celebration Mass at 

Tribune on Wednesday, October 23rd at 5 pm.  Everyone 

welcome! 
 

Parish Directory!  Have you picked yours up 

yet?? If you had your picture taken or submitted a 

photo for the directory, please be sure to stop at 

the parish office and pick up your copy ASAP. 
 

Stained Glass Windows Self Guided Tour: In August the 

Spiritual and Adult Faith Formation Committee 

hosted a tour of the stained glass windows of our 

parish.  Copies are available in the pamphlet rack near 

the front doors of the church that will take you on a self 

guided tour of the windows.  Enjoy! 
 

Funeral Lunch Groups: The following groups are next for 

upcoming funerals: Marilyn & Ev, Donna & Renee, Shirley 

& Theresa. 
 

The Social Justice Committee has recently sent 

in another shipment of used eyewear that 

parishioners have donated – a total of 960 pair were sent to 

those in need!  Thank you for recycling and donating to such 

a worthy cause! 
 

CWL – Help is still needed with the Rummage 

Sale on October 26th – Please contact Wendy 

Sidloski for times! 

The next General Meeting will be held on Tuesday, 

October 29th, beginning with Mass at 6:30 PM. Please plan 

to join us in congratulating members receive service awards 

on this evening.   Please note date change of the general 

meeting due to the election and a couple of other conflicts.   

This month we will be collecting “warm fuzzies” (mittens, 

toques, scarves, socks, etc.) - to keep the school children 

warm and cozy as the weather cools. Those wishing to 

donate are asked to bring their items to the October 29th 

meeting.  All parishioners are welcome to donate to our 

monthly collections!  Please leave your donation with a 

CWL member or at the parish office. 
 

K of C Weyburn Communithon Meal Oct 25th: All Brs 

are HIGHLY ENCOURAGED to help out with 

this.  Shifts are 9 am to 1 pm, noon to 4 pm, 3:30 

to 7 pm, and 6 to 8:30 pm; 8 workers are needed 

per shift.  Although phone calls WILL be made, PLEASE 

contact Br Bruno TUCHSCHERER by phone (306-861-

1997 or 306-842-7561) or email (brunotuch@sasktel.net) 

ASAP to tell him what shift(s) you will work. 

"KofC Weyburn 2019 2020 Budget: Same will be voted-on 

at the Oct 28 General Meeting,.  ALL Brs are HIGHLY 

encouraged to attend.  A copy of the 2018 2019 Budget 

Report, and 2019 2020 proposed Budget, will be eMailed to 

all Brs.  A hard-copy of either, or both, are available from Br 

Pete BROCCOLO (306-891-9755), either before, or at the 

meeting. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The 11 o’clock choir is in urgent need of a pianist / organist.  

Can YOU help us out?  Please contact the office. 

 

Archbishop’s Appeal - Many have referred to St. Paul as 
“The Persistent Apostle.” Thus, Paul serves as a great example 

and model for what is laid out for us in all the readings for this 

29th Sunday in Ordinary Time. 

Persistence and its importance to people of faith is an intricate 

part of each of the readings. 

The conversion of Paul is recounted six times in scripture — 

three times in the Acts of the Apostles and three times by Paul 

himself in his letters. The intensity and the persistence of Paul’s 

faith lead us to see how important persistence is to live our life 

as disciples of Christ. 

From the persistence of Moses in the first reading from Exodus, 

to Paul’s urging us to “be persistent” in his letter to Timothy, to 

the Parable of the Persistent Widow in the Gospel from Luke, 

we are advised that we should always pray and never give up, 

work for good even when it seems nothing’s changing, give 

even if our giving is too little to be significant. The turtle wins 

the race in the ‘Turtle and the Hare’, very slow in his little steps, 

but persistently moving forward without let up towards the 

finish line. No matter how little we can afford to share in the 

Archdiocesan Annual Appeal, but done lovingly and 

consistently, we are confident that God will multiply it with 

overflowing for His purpose. 

Perseverance is a hallmark of a disciple of Christ. Good 

Christians know that living in that way is not always easy and 

comfortable. Yet with the grace of God, the strength to both 

live that way and to fulfill Jesus’ call to carry our lives as 

disciples of Christ is both possible and a path to great joy and 

happiness. 

 

October is the Extraordinary Missionary Month 

Today on World Mission Sunday, we are invited to celebrate 

our mission’s vocation to pray for the people who are actively 

engaged in mission, and to generously contribute to our 

worldwide mission solidarity fund through this collection.  

Your gift on this day helps:  People in remote villages, towns 

and cities, through the witness and work of missionaries and 

local priests:  children, the elderly, refugees, the sick, and 

orphans through the services of religious Sisters and Brothers; 

to bring the Gospel to the poorest of our human family; 

catechists proclaim the message of hope and peace that only 

Christ can give.  Please offer your prayers for the work of the 

church in the missions today and be as generous as you can on 

World Mission Sunday. 
 

 

Now available in the Parish Library.     

Heaven in Stone and Glass – Experiencing the 

Spirituality of the Great Cathedrals – by Bishop Robert 

Barron 

Why are the ceilings so high in a cathedral?   

What is the point of stained glass windows?   

Why are gargoyles perched on the ledges?   

Discover how to recognize the Catholic Faith depicted 

in the magnificent architecture of Europe’s cathedrals. 
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Stewardship of Time & Talent  -    October 19/20 
 SAT  5 PM SUN 9 AM SUN 11 AM 

Readers 
Wendy Sidloski Delores Herring 

Theresa Istace 

Leko Family 

Marilyn Schuck 

Eucharistic 

Ministers 

First 2 serve bread 

Last 3 serve cup 

Jo Martin    Lloyd Zyla 

VACANT 

Brian Winter  Dave Creurer 

Janice Seitz  VACANT 

Yvonne Kerr 

Doreen Verbeurgt 

Marcel Bauche 

Lynn Colquhoun 

Bonnie Sidloski 

Yvette Bauche 

Elaine Nielsen 

VACANT 

Acolytes Stella Hoffart 

Zeus Hinalaygan 

Bruno Tuchscherer 

Richard Wick 

Mel Van Betuw 

Ken LeBlanc 

Children’s Liturgy Elise Cecile Leslie 

Power Point Roberto Roman James Richards Don Kraft 

Hospitality Sean & Raeanne Galvin 

Bernice Driscoll 

Frank & Eveline Porte 

Harry Jensen & Elaine Gray 

Ron Wormsbecker 

Aime Isabey 

Pat & Loretta Benning 

Counters Randy & Janet Schiller, Vic Plante 

Stewardship of Time & Talent  -  October 26/27 

 SAT  5  PM SUN   9 AM SUN   11 AM 

Readers 
Merle St. Onge Peter Broccolo 

Jean Woodard 

Doris Aasen 

Glenda Shupe 

Eucharistic 

Ministers 

Rose Loos   Mary Ann Piwarski 

Joyce Reiser   VACANT 

Roberto Roman    Steve Zackrisson 

Chris Marcotte 

Jean Woodard 

Susan Kot 

Shannon Tuchscherer 

Judy VanBetuw 

Val Wing 

Helene Gordon 

Danette Tracey 

Acolytes Camille Goski   

Peter Richards 

Aime Isabey 

Ron Klein 

Stella Hoffart 

Gordon Rutten 

Children’s Liturgy Darcy Ingri Dawn  

Power Point Fingler Family Mitzi Nicole Recto Austin LeBlanc 

Hospitality Jeff & Mary Ann Flaaten 

Bonnie & Frank Kaip 

Yvonne Kerr 

Omer & Chris Marcotte 

John & Shannon Tuchscherer 

 

Terry Lonoway 

Emily Stadler 

Ron Miller 

Charlene Keen 

Counters Sherry Dreis, Kerry Dolter, Richard Wick 

Office Hours: Tuesday – Friday - 8:30-4:30 
Phone: 306-842-2129      Fax: 306-842-7818   Website: www.stvincentdepaul.ca 
314 – 3rd Street NE • Weyburn, SK • S4H 0W7 
___________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________
__ 

Sacraments: Baptism and Reconciliation – Contact the parish office 
          Matrimony – Contact the parish office at least 6 months prior 
_________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________
___ 

Pastor: Rev. Francis Plaparampil • 306-842-2055 • franplap@hotmail.com  
Bookkeeper/Receptionist:  Janice Seitz • secretary@stvincentdepaul.ca 
Administrative Assistant/Receptionist                      • stvincent@sasktel.net   
Hall Convener:  Angelo Fresnido • 306-842-4481 • mckennaweyburn@gmail.com • www.mckennahall.ca  
Caretakers: Rani Roettger, Jeff Greening 

Parish Council Members: Val Wing (chair), Pat Wolensky, Sarah Ayeri, Brenda Kosior, John Tuchscherer, Vic 

Messer, Jim Wanner, Marga Cugnet, Wendy Sidloski   Parish Finance Chairperson – Dave Creurer 

 

K of C Grand Knight: Aime Isabey (861-3535) aime@sasktel.net 

K of C Faithful Navigator: Randy Schiller (861-1863) schrjt@sasktel.net 

Weyburn K of C Meetings: (Sept.-June) Exec & Directors – 2nd Mon. of month, Gen Mtg. – 4th Mon. of month 

 

CWL President: Fran Messer (842-6259) CWL Meetings: (Sept. – June)  

 Exec Mtg. – 2nd Mon. of month Gen Mtg. – 3rd Mon. of month 
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